
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
        November 2, 2018 

 

To: WOIS Families of Students in Grades K-12 

 

RE: November 19, 2018 World of Inquiry School Student-Led Conferences Event 

 

From: Sheela Webster, Principal 

 

Student-Led conferences are an essential component of Expeditionary Learning schools. 

The conferences are designed to empower students to take responsibility for their own 

academic progress and character development. The ability to identify and discuss 

strengths, needs and goals is a key skill for college and career readiness. Student-Led 

Conferences give students this important opportunity.  

    

All World of Inquiry school students and parents/guardians are required to participate in 

student-led conferences on November 19, 2018. We hope to achieve a hundred percent 

attendance. Let’s go Griffins!  

 

Please note the following important information: 

 

 Your child’s teacher and secondary crew advisors will contact you to schedule 

a 20-30 minute conference.  It is our intention to complete all conferences on 

November 19, 2018. We request your support in completing this important 

goal. 

 

 We will provide options during the day between the hours of 8:00am-3:00pm 

and an evening session from 5:30-7:30pm for your convenience.   

 

 Parking is available at the Downstairs Cabaret Lot. Parking on University 

Avenue between the hours of 9:30am-1:30pm and 5:30pm-7:30pm is also an 

option.  

 

Thanks for your prompt attention to this matter and for your continued support. We hope 

that you will truly enjoy this opportunity to see your child in action! Please feel free to 

contact your child’s teacher or crew advisor with any questions or concerns.  

  

  

WORLD OF INQUIRY SCHOOL NO. 58 

200 University Avenue 

Rochester, NY 14605  

Sheelarani Webster           

Telephone:  325-6170 

Principal                     

Fax:             262-8964 


